
Dear Parents, 

Join Us for Our Senior School Open Morning – Saturday 5 October – 9am-12noon 

We are excited to invite you to our Senior School Open Morning on Saturday, 5 October, from 9 am 

to 12 noon. This event is a wonderful opportunity for families to immerse themselves in the 

welcoming and inspiring environment of The Queen's School. 

At Queen’s, we are dedicated to nurturing every young mind, ensuring that our girls thrive, learn, 

and become the very best version of themselves. Our small family environment allows us to know 

each girl personally, making sure she feels seen, heard, and valued. This approach ensures that every 

pupil flourishes academically, socially, and emotionally. 

During the Open Morning, you will have the chance to: 

• Hear from our Headmistress and current pupils to understand our core values and what 

makes Queen’s unique. 

• Tour the school with one of our current pupils who will be able to give you and your 

daughter their unique insight of Queen’s. 

• Meet our dedicated teachers and staff while exploring our engaging classrooms and 

facilities.  

• Learn more about our extensive co-curricular programme and award-winning careers 

provision that begins in Year 7, preparing our girls to fully pursue their aspirations. 

Our pupils will guide you on a tour of the school, showcasing our excellent facilities and sharing their 

personal experiences at Queen’s. This is a great opportunity to ask them any questions you might 

have about their time here and the opportunities available to them. 

Choosing an all-girls education at Queen’s offers your daughter a strong foundation for her future. 

Our environment encourages girls to break down stereotypes, think independently, collaborate 

confidently, and aspire globally. We provide a space where every girl can reach her full potential 

without limitations. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your family to our Senior School Open Morning. This event is 

an excellent opportunity to see firsthand how we will support your daughter’s growth and success. 

Register Online Here to confirm your attendance. If you have any questions or need further 

information, please contact our Admissions Team on 01244 312078 or email 

admissions@thequeensschool.co.uk. 

If your daughter is currently in Year 6, our entrance assessments for Year 7 entry in September 2025 

entry will take place on Monday 13th January. You can register <DAUGHTERS NAME> Here and we 

will be in touch with practice papers and further details. 

Warm regards 

 

                    

Mrs Joanne Keville 

Headmistress 
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